
 

  

 

 

NEWS    NEWS    NEWS    NEWS    NEWS    NEWS    NEWS 

 

PARENT COUNCIL  

The next meeting of our Parent Council will be on Tuesday 5thth March in the school, at 

9.00 am.  All welcome 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Our thanks to Mr Duncan Lyon for all his hard work training our cross country team 

again this term.  All of primary 4-7 will be taking part in the Small Schools Event at 

Lanark Racecourse on Thursday 7th March from 10.30 am.  Please come along and 

give the children some support! 

 

LUNCH TIME CLUB 

Two students from UWS are coming along on Friday lunchtimes in March to deliver a 

dance workshop to the children. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

On Friday 8th March we will be celebrating World Book Day; children are invited to 

come to school in their pyjamas, with their favourite cuddly toy and bedtime story. 

 

STAY AND PLAY 

Our next Stay and Play Day for parents/carers and their children to come and have a 

coffee and a chat is on Monday 18th March, from 3pm-4pm.  Please encourage anyone 

you know who may be thinking of sending their child to Libberton.  It is a great way of 

getting to know us! 

 

WEBSITE 

There is a lot of information and new photographs on our website this week – have a 

look on: www.libberton-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk  

 

DIARY 

Tues 5th March 9am Parent Council meeting 

Thurs 7th March from 10.30am Cross Country @ Lanark Racecourse  

Fri 8th March World Book Day @ Libberton 

Thurs 14th March International Schools Meals Day 

Fri 15th March Red Nose Day 

Tues 19th March Primary 1-3 Egyptian Trip to The National 

Museum, Edinburgh 

Thurs 28th March Parents Evening  

Mon 1st April – Fri 12th April Spring Break 

Fri 19th - Tues 23rd April Easter holiday 

 

 

 

 

http://www.libberton-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/


 
 

Education Resources 
Executive Director Tony McDaid 

Elma McGregor – Libberton Primary School  

 

 Our ref:  
Your ref:  
If calling ask for: Elma McGregor 
Phone: 01899 308281 
Date: 25th February 2019 

 
Dear P4-7 Parent/Carer  

We have some happy and some sad news to share with you.  The good news is that Ms Campbell 
has gained promotion and will be starting as Principal Teacher at New Lanark Primary School.  
The sad news for us that she will be leaving Libberton Primary.  

Miss Campbell has been with us for more than four years, first as our CCC teacher and laterally as 
our Primary 4-7 class teacher.  In this time, she has been an integral member of staff and she will 
be remembered for her enthusiasm, fabulous lunchtime clubs, sense of fun, dedication and her 
fish!  

On behalf of the pupils and staff at Libberton, I would like to thank her for all she has done for our 
school.  She will be sorely missed but I am sure you will join with me in wishing her well in her new 
position.  

As yet we do not have a definite leaving date for her or who will be replacing her.  She will be at 
the parents’ evening at the end of March and I will keep you posted of any updates.  

Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Elma McGregor 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Libberton Muir Road, Quothquan,  
Biggar, ML12 6NB 

Phone: 01899 308281 
Email: office@libberton-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk 

   


